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May 17, 2014 
 
BY FAX & BY COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2013-0326 Ontario Power Authority  
Fiscal 2014 Expenditure, Revenue and Fees Submission for Review 

Energy Probe – Submissions on the Draft Issues List and Oral Hearing 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1, issued May 6, 2014, these are the Submissions of Energy 
Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) in the EB-2013-0326 proceeding for consideration of 
the Board.  
 
Energy Probe has had the opportunity to review the Submissions of the Building Owners and 
Managers Association (“BOMA”) and the Canadian Manufactures and Exporters (“CME”), filed 
on May 16, 2014, in respect of the Draft Issues List and the need for an Oral Hearing. Energy 
Probe will not repeat the extensive submissions of BOMA and CME but, bearing in mind that this 
is the first Board assessment since the 2011 Fees Review, wishes to add its support to the request 
for an Oral Hearing to undertake an assessment of the OPA's 2014 administrative fees. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc.  Miriam Heinz, Ontario Power Authority (By email) 
 Michael Lyle, Ontario Power Authority (By email) 
 Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP (By email) 
 Brady Yauch, Consultant to Energy Probe (By email) 
 Roger Higgin, Consultant to Energy Probe (By email) 


